
Minutes of the Personnel Committee of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14   www.ctreg14.org 
February 23, 2009 
 
A meeting of the Personnel Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was 
held on Monday, February 23, 2009 in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 5 Minortown 
Road, Woodbury, Connecticut. 
           
Present were Monica Gati, Linda Bulvanoski, Charles Cosgriff and Deborah Corsico 
 
The meeting was called to order by Monica Gati at 4:30 pm. 
 
The committee met and reviewed the applications submitted for the position of NHS principal.  
Interviews are set for March 4, 2009 beginning at 4:30 p.m. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at approximately 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Monica Gati 
 
 
 
Regional School District #14 Board of Education 
 


